O+ umenn Komureta CoseTa Depepaymm no coumanbHom
NONIUTVKE 1 OT CebA IMYHO NPUBETCTBYIO BaC Ha MeXAy-
HapPOAHOM Hay4HO-mMpaKTnyeckom ¢opyme «Poccuinckas
HefenA 3apaBooxpaHeHns - 2021»!

Bbicokuin ctatyc dopyma NOATBEPKAAET €ro BKIOUeHue
B lMnaH oCHOBHbIX MeponpuATA [ofa HayKn U TexXHoso-
rmin B Poccuiickont Qepepauun, NpoBOgUMOro Mo YKasy
Mpe3supenTa Poccuiickonn Oepepaumn B.B. MyTtnHa.

Cosetr Depepaymn TPAagULMOHHO NOAAEPKMBAET MPO-
BefeHne Poccnnckom Hegenn 3apaBoOXpPaHEHNA, @ YneHbl
Komuteta CoBeta Mepepauun no coymanbHOM NONUTHKE
NPUHMMAIOT aKTUBHOE yyacTre B MeponpuaTuAX AeI0BON
nporpammbi.

OTpapHo, UTo B 3TOT pa3 B paMKax 3KCNo3mumum npeacTas-
neHa HoBelLWwas NPoAyKLUMA 1 NepcreKkTUBHble pa3paboT-
K NS MIHBaNNZOB, MalOMOOUIIbHBIX FPaXkaaH, NMOXKUbIX
nofen, pa3paboTaHHble B TOM YMCie Ha OCHOBe Lndpo-
BbIX TEXHOJIOTUI 1 UCKYCCTBEHHOTO UHTENeKTa. 9TO 0Co-
6eHHO aKTyalbHO B paMKax CO3[aHWA efVHON CUCTEMbI
yXOAa 3a VHBanuaamu 1 nnLamMm noxKnnoro Bo3pacTta.
YBepeHa, UTo YHMKanbHbll dopmat dopyma obecneumt
3bdeKTVBHBIN AManor cneymanucToB pasHoro npodunsa,
NOMOXET CKOOPAUHMPOBATb COBMECTHbIE LAl B BaX-
HOM 1 bnaropopgHoi paboTe Mo 340pOBbecOepekeHuio
rpaxgaH.

»Kenato Bam ycreLuHoV NIOAOTBOPHON PaboTbl, MONE3HbIX
[IeNOBbIX KOHTAKTOB 1 KPEMKOro 340poBbs!

Mpencenatens Komnteta
CoseTa Mepepauun

Mo couunanbHON NONNTUKE
N.10. CBATEeHKO

MpuBeTcTBUE YUYaCTHMKaAM
MeXayHapogHoro popyma
«Poccnnckana Hepens

30paBooxpaHeHua - 2021»

Welcome Message
to the participants of the
Russian Health Care Week 2021

On behalf of the Federation Council Committee on Social
Policy and myself, | would like to welcome you at Russian
Health Care Week 2021!

The high status of the Week is confirmed by its inclusion
in the Plan of Main Events of the Year of Science and
Technology in the Russian Federation, held by Decree of
the President of the Russian Federation Vladimir Putin.
The Federation Council traditionally supports Russian
Health Care Week, and members of the Federation Council
Committee on Social Policy take an active part in the con-
ference programme.

It is gratifying that this time the exhibition features the
latest products and promising developments for disabled
people, people with limited mobility, and the elderly,
including those, based on digital technology and artificial
intelligence. This is particularly relevant as part of the crea-
tion of a unified system of care for disabled and elderly
people.

| am positive that the unique format of the Week will
ensure an effective dialogue between professionals from
various fields and help to coordinate joint efforts in the
important and noble work on the health protection of
citizens.

I wish you successful and fruitful work, useful business
contacts and good health!

Inna Svyatenko
Chair of the Federation Council
Committee on Social Policy



